
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair Reminders 

2nd December 2016, 3.30pm-5.00pm 

Santa Grotto and Raffle tickets 
Please return any slips and tickets in a sealed envelope with 

payment to the PA letter box outside of main reception  
by Thursday, 1st December 

Sweet Tombola 
Please hand in any wrapped sweets to the class teacher or 

main reception by Thursday 1st December  
(no sweets containing nuts or gelatine) 

Food Donations 
Please drop off any food donations 

(cakes, biscuits, vegetarian samosas or rice dishes)  
to reception on Friday 2nd December 

(no baked or cooked dishes containing nuts or gelatine) 

We would like to thank you very much for your 
support and look forward to seeing you at the fair! 

 

 

 


